
 

Snow Road Snowmobile Club year end press release. 

 

We would like to thank everyone who supported our many breakfasts, dinners and other events over the 

past season. Thank you to our many dedicated volunteers who give so generously of their time and give 

donations to ensure we have a successful season.  

We are especially thankful for all the many, many people who come from far and wide and supported 

our three annual charity fundraiser breakfasts that wind up our season. This year thanks to all your help 

we raised a total of $1,096.50 for Alzheimers;  $1,079.00 for Cancer Relay for Life; and $1137.25 for 

Melanoma; for a total of $3,313.00 this included your donations. Thank you once again to Everyone.  

 

Don't forget our Canada Day Breakfast on June 28
th

,  in addition to our regular breakfast fare we will 

be  holding a bake sale & yard sale  this will be an excellent opportunity to get some of these great 

tasting goodies for the holiday week-end. if you have any items you would like to donate to our yard 

sale please contact one of our volunteers for pick up.  

 

Special thanks to Lake 88, EMC; Lanark Era and Frontenac News for all or your great advertising of  

our events without your very special help and support we would not have the great crowds to support 

our efforts.  

 

Snow Road Club is searching for some additional volunteers for executive positions to assist in many 

of our activities. If you would like to help out in any capacity or would like some information, please 

contact Ruth Wark, President 613 -278-0477 or email rmwark@storm. 

 

Remember Everyone is Welcome to all of our Events, you don't have to be a snowmobiler,  we are not 

just a snowmobile club but a community organization.  
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